
Check out our grant  
through Northeast SARE!
This grant is designed to improve the economic 
viability of local mushroom farming and  
promote sustainable agriculture. 

Local farmers like us have trouble standing out 
against large branded farms that offer lower 
pricing and sleek branding.

By helping us purchase these display refriger-
ators for local retail locations, we will be able to 
greatly improve the quality and shelf life of our 
mushrooms, while also improving our visibility 
and sales. This will greatly improve the profit 
as well as the sustainability of the mushrooms, 
which will be high enough qaulity to donate to 
local food banks if the aren’t sold during the 
week. 

About Northeast SARE
The Northeast Sustainable Agriculture Research 
and Education (SARE) Program offers grants 
and education to farmers, educators, service 
providers, researchers and others to address 
key issues affecting the sustainability of  
agriculture throughout our region. 

The program serves Connecticut, Delaware, 
Massachusetts, Maryland, Maine, New  
Hampshire, New Jersey, New York,  
Pennsylvania, Rhode Island, Vermont, West  
Virginia, and Washington, D.C. The program 
 is administered by Northeast SARE’s host 
 institution, the University of Vermont.
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Learn more  
about the grant  
on our website!


